
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Follow the Department of Insurance Health Division on Social Media 
 
OCTOBER 3, 2017 (LINCOLN, NEB.) — The Nebraska Department of Insurance will begin using 
social media outlets for its health division.  “The health division will have a social presence on 
Facebook, Twitter and Instagram and welcomes Nebraskans to follow us for the latest updates 
on health issues,” said Director of Insurance Bruce Ramge.   
 
The following social media sites will also announce upcoming events and will serve as a way 
for Nebraskans to interact with the Department’s health team.   
 

• Facebook: @NDOIHealth  
• https://www.facebook.com/NDOIHealth/  

 
• Instagram:@ndoihealthdivision  
• https://www.instagram.com/ndoihealthdivision/  

 
• Twitter: @NDOIHealth  
• https://twitter.com/NDOIHealth  

 
Additionally, this week, the Department of Insurance began hosting listening sessions across 
Nebraska. A list of session locations and times can be found on the Department’s website at 
https://doi.nebraska.gov/sites/doi.nebraska.gov/files/doc/2017%20ACA%20Listening%20Ses
sion%20Dates.pdf 
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